
[Type text] 

Sports Premium Impact 2020-21 
INDICATOR ACTUAL IMPACT ON PUPILS' OUTCOMES 2020-2021 

The engagement of all pupils in regular 
physical activity - kick-starting healthy active 
lifestyles 

• All pupils continue to take part in extra active minutes. All classes in all key stages have used 
Go Noodle and Wake Up, Shake Up to promote activity.   
 

Sports Clubs have not taken place this academic year due to Covid restrictions. 
Bikeability Autumn 1 30 pupils from Y5  took part in Bikeability training in the Autumn term. 
 
 

• There has been an increase in physical activity at lunchtimes with Project Sport providing 

multi-sport activities 5 days per week. Children from KS1 and KS2 have accessed this. This has 

led to fewer instances of inappropriate behaviour. A greater number of children have taken 

part in sport. Self-esteem and confidence have increased. Project Sport have covered the split 

lunchtimes for each bubble. 

• The Living Streets WOW challenge was launched across school from Reception to Y6. This was 

to promote healthy and sustainable travel to school. All children in school took part in this. 

Children were able to earn badges for travelling to school in a healthy way. School also came 

fourth in West Yorkshire tables for sustainable travel. This data was collected by Living 

Streets. 

  

The profile of PE and sport being raised 
across the school as a tool for whole school 
improvement 

• The use of the extra teacher from the SPIN partnership has helped raise the profile of PE and 
sport in school.  Teachers in Y1, Y2 and Y3 received CPD.  

• HTFC Primary Stars also took place each week in school. A coach from HTFC worked with 
children in Y4 on reading and PHSCE projects throughout the year. Y6 teachers were also 
supported with CPD during PE sessions. 

• Climbing boulder was in use at breaks and lunch when covid restrictions allowed. 

• Project Sport are delivering lunchtime activities, choice of 3 sports per day on all weather 
surface. 
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Increased confidence, knowledge and skills 
of all staff in teaching PE and sport 

• All Staff have had training on the new PE Curriculum using the SPIRAL PE Platform from PE 
Partner. Staff are now delivering these sessions. 

• Staff have completed an audit of confidence in teaching on SPIRAL PE Platform. PE lead has 
followed these up with individual members of staff. 

• SPIN sports teachers have worked alongside members of staff in KS1&2 this year.  

• This curriculum support has improved teachers’ confidence and ability to deliver well-
planned lessons with a focus on the progression of skills, differentiation and identifying 
techniques. 

Broader experience of a range of sports and 
activities offered to all pupils 

• Project Sport ran multisports activities for KS1 and KS2 children 5 lunchtimes per week. 
• SPIN staff helped and delivered a number of intra-school and inter-school activities. These 

included Sports Hall Athletics and Rowing. 

• Children in EYFS, KS1 & KS2 took part in Dancing and Movement Workshops in the summer 
term. 

• Year 5 children returned to school swimming in the summer term. 
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Increased participation in competitive sport 

• All pupils took part in the Sportshall Athletics Competition this was a virtual competition run 
by SPIN. 

• All children in KS1 & KS2 took part in two SPIN Inter-School Virtual Rowing Competitions, this 
took place each term giving all pupils the opportunity to take part in competitive sports. 

• More sports competitions took place within lessons particularly in UKS2 where children were 
implementing skills in various game situations. 

• West Yorkshire Sport Virtual Sports Day – All children in school took part in this and was open 
to children who were isolating. 

• Y6 had their own Sports Day in the last week of term in front of parents. 
 

 
 
Covid has had a significant impact on participation in competitive sport. All events were 
cancelled across the partnership and only virtual competitions took place. 
Children in school were only allowed to work with children in the same bubble. 
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Sustainability 

• Allocation and impact of the Sports Premium is monitored closely by Governors in the Achievement and Standards Committee each term to ensure that the 
improvements are sustainable. 

• Staff are regularly audited with regards to their teaching skills in PE and CPD is then organised to ensure that there is a good quality of provision. 
• Pupils are interviewed regularly for their views on sport, both in the curriculum and outside of school. 
• The school has just been awarded the School Sports Silver Mark and will be working towards achieving the Gold Mark at the end of this academic year. Due 

to Covid-19 the School Sports Mark will be maintained at Silver. 
 


